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Industry Representatives Meeting Policy 

Effective February 24, 2025, the Bureau for Medical Services Pharmacy team is 
reserving scheduled time for meeting with industry representatives. Meetings 
will be scheduled on Friday afternoons from 2:30 pm - 3:15 pm and 3:30 pm - 
4:15 pm. Meetings may be conducted via Google Meet or Zoom. 

Requests may be submitted by email to Vicki.M.Cunningham@wv.gov. Please 
allow 72 hours for a response. All requests must include the topic of the meeting 
as well as meeting attendees. Topic matter should be clinical in nature only. 
Financial questions or presentations should be directed to the Preferred Drug 
List (PDL) Vendor, Change HealthCare/Optum, by e-mailing Joe Bergondo at 
joseph.bergondo@optum.com.  
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